
I write to you in favor of SB311.  I DO NOT believe that ANY appointed state department head should 
have the power to virtually shut down the state.  This should be in the hands of elected officials only and 
even then it should be limited.   
 
Therefore I am in favor of ANY bill that would limit or eliminate this power.  This bill should be passed 
and sent to the Governor. 
 
Robert Polak 
 


